
APRIL EDITION
NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

GREENBURN’SGREENBURN’S
  
 

 Spotlight on The Monkeys (Room 6)

ECO SWAP SHOP
OUR ECO COMMITTEE ARE VERY HOPEFUL THAT THE GOOD WEATHER IS ON

ITS WAY AND SUMMER IS COMING!  WITH THIS IN MIND THE ECO SWAP SHOP
ARE LOOKING FOR ANY SUN HATS, SKIP HATS OR LIGHT SUMMER JACKETS

THAT YOU MIGHT HAVE AT HOME THAT YOU NO LONGER REQUIRE. AS
ALWAYS, PLEASE COME AND HAVE A LOOK TO SEE IF ANYTHING WE HAVE

WOULD SUIT YOU OR YOUR FAMILY. IF YOU CAN’T MAKE IT INTO SCHOOL
BUT ARE LOOKING FOR SOMETHING PLEASE LET US KNOW AND WE WILL SEE

WHAT WE CAN FIND.

WE ARE ALL VERY EXCITED ABOUT THE TERM
AHEAD!  IT IS A BUSY TERM WITH LOTS OF

EXCITING THINGS GOING ON!  WE GAVE OUT A
LIST OF SUMMER TERM DATES BUT FORGOT TO
ADD IN OUT SUMMER BBQ!!  PLEASE ADD IT TO

YOUR DIARY!
THURSDAY 5  JUNE 6PM - 8PM. THIS IS ALWAYS
A FABULOUS EVENT, WITH FOOD AND STALLS -

PLEASE BRING ALONG ALL OF YOUR FAMILY
AND FRIENDS!

TH

                                         

 
We hope everyone had a lovely Easter holiday.  We are all

recharged and ready to go for a busy summer term ahead!
Thank you so much to the parent council who organised a
great Easter Egg Hunt for the children on the last day of

term.  Lots of fun was had hunting - and eating - lots of eggs
and Easter treats out in our playground.

We are now getting settled back into our class routines and
the staff are all working hard on setting new individual

targets for the children for the term ahead. 
 

We are delighted to announce
that Ann Topping has had a
beautiful baby boy, Malcolm,
born on 2  April.  Both baby

and Mum are doing well.
nd

Pupils in the Monkeys have packed a lot into a short month!
We learned all about Easter and the traditions that come
with it, as well as learning about Spring. The children have

enjoyed their Spring art activities and especially liked making
some flower soup!

The pupils have been learning all about different 2D
and 3D shapes, and how they relate to the real world e.g.
a clock being round. We have enjoyed spotting different
shapes when we have been out on our community walks.

The children are loving the benefits of our hydrotherapy
pool and enjoy spending time together in the pool

playing, exercising and socialising.
Out on our educational visits to cafes, we have been
focusing on sitting together as a group to enjoy our

snack.



May Dates for the Diary
Thursday 1  May - Inservice Day - school closedfor pupils.

st

Friday 2  May:nd

Foodbank Drop!  If you could spare a tin or packof dried food, please bring it in for Loaves andFishes. 

Monday 5  May:  Bank Holiday - school closed
th

Tuesday 6  May: th

9.30am
Relationships Sexual Health and ParenthoodParent Workshop with 3 Sisters
Friday 9  May:th

10am - 12noon
Track and Field Sports Festival (information tofollow for those involved)
Tuesday 13  May:th

10am - 11am
Emotional Regulation Parent Workshop - allwelcome!

Wednesday 14  May:th
Hear My Music Showcase event (info. to follow forthose involved)
Thursday 15  May:th

Parent Night for Room 2 (Elephants), Room 3(Giraffes) and Room 4 (Tigers)
Monday 19  May - Thursday 22  May:

th
ndPrimary 7 Resedential Trip!

Friday 23  May:  rd

Schools Closed 
Monday 26  May:th

Schools Closed
Wednesday 28  May:th
4.30pm - 6pm
Sibling/Family workshop - summer themedextravaganza! (info. to follow for those involved)
Friday 30  May:th

11am
Memorial Assembly for Amy - all welcome.

REMEMBER TO LOOK OUT FOR NEWS ON OUR
GREENBURN FACEBOOK PAGE...

SCHOOL TEL NO:  01355 237 278
SCHOOL MOBILE NUMBER FOR EMERGENCIES:

07881310582

GREENBURN KILT WALK!
THANK YOU SO MUCH TO OUR PARENT COUNCIL WHO
ORGANISED A FABULOUS KILT WALK FOR OUR WHOLE
SCHOOL COMMUNNITY!  WE HAD SUCH A FABULOUS
TIME WITH OUR TARTAN, A BAGPIPER, A HYDRATION

STATION HALF WAY ROUND AND GOODIES AND MEDALS
WAITING FOR US ON OUR RETURN.  THANK YOU TO

EVERYONE FOR ALL OF YOU GENEROUS DONATIONS - WE
HAVE RAISED NEARLY £2000!!! WOW!! THANK YOU!

HEAD TEACHERS BLURB
Hi Everyone,

April is a short month with all the holidays but we still manage to achieve such a lot
as a whole school community.

The visits to our new Primary 1 pupils' nursery have started and our P7's have been
to their schools for their transition planning.

The Kilt walk was a huge success raising over £2000 and we still have the sponsor
forms to add. We can thank you all enough for supporting this. Some of the money

raised will help with SLC's 'Cost of the School Day' agenda, in that we will be able to
pay for the school trips in June. You should only have to pay for your child's packed
lunch should you choose to send them with one. Thanks again, to the Parent Council

for organising this event you do not know how much support this is!
Preparations are well underway for the P7 trip to Centre Parks on the week of the

19th May. Their leavers hoodies have been purchased and they will look great in
them as they leave for their trip. Staff cant wait!!

Many parents and staff were involved in the real Kilt Walk for their own charities,
what an achievement! You are inspirational.

The Easter Bonanza organised by the Parent Council was just fabulous the
children had a great time and the Easter Bonnets were all superb.

On a sadder note I would like to give you early 'save the date' notice. We will be
having an assembly in memory of Amy Souter on Friday 30th May at 11am. We hope

you are able to come along and celebrate Amy with us.
I know you have asked on Facebook however just a wee reminder that the children

are not at school tomorrow Thursday 1st May. The children are in at school on
Friday 2nd of May, and then the children are not in on Monday 5th May. We

understand how confusing this is for everyone. Have a lovely weekend I hope the
sun shines for us all.

BEST REGARDS
MARIA


